Park Place

NURSING FACILITY 1865 BOLD SPRINGS ROAD MONROE, GEORGIA 30656

(770) 267-8677 FAX (770) 267-7831

Robin A. Bleier
President, RB Health Partners, Inc.
PO Box 1116
Crystal Beach, FL 34681

Dear Robin,

The purpose of this letter is to give thanks and testimonial related to the exceptional consulting services we received at our center from you and your team. Your team that visited and or supported us includes Tamra Adrian, Sr. Director of Regulatory Services, Nathan Shaw, Vice President of Clinical Reimbursement & Analytics and AC Burke, Vice President of Healthcare Quality.

Each of you demonstrated professionalism, knowledge, and a compassion approach to assisting our center.

Without hesitation, I recommend you and your organization to any long-term care provider in need of quality consultation and expertise.

Thank you,

Michelle Santangelo

Michelle Santangelo, LNHA Clinical Administrator